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TPU S 17th St Court D/E 
RFB Specification No. PW23-0090F 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Carly Fowler, 
Senior Buyer by March 11, 2024. The answers to the questions received are provided below 
and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Public Works and Improvements Solicitations, and then click 
Questions and Answers for this Specification. This information IS NOT considered an 
addendum. Respondents should consider this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: Is there a soils report for this project? If so can you please provide this 

information? 
 
Answer:  Available information is reported in Appendix C of the Specifications. 

2. Question: The plans are unclear as to the elevation of the duct banks. We found one 
location in the plans where the duct back elevation is given, but for the remaining 
sections the duct bank elevation is unclear. Can you please provide profiles for all the 
duct bank work? 
 
Answer:  The depth of the duct banks is indicated by the various duct bank section details 
and associated cover specified, and also per vault detail sheets for the vault connection 
elevations.    
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